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NEW BRUNSWICK ENERGY AND UTILITIES BOARD

NOTICE

Holmes Multiservice Ltd., d/b/a HMS Transportation Service (the “Applicant”) has
applied to the New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board (the “Board”) for the
discontinuance of its scheduled (regular) service between St. Andrews and Saint John
with stops in St. Stephen, St. George and Pennfield.

The Board shall hold a Public Hearing on Monday, October 20, 2008, at 9:30 o’clock
in the morning, at the Board’s premises, 15 Market Square, Suite 1400, Saint john, New

Brunswick.

Any person who wishes to oppose the application shall file a written notice of
objection with both, the Board at the address noted below and the applicant, to the
attention of Jeff Holmes, 260 Water St. Unit 1, St. Andrews, N.B. E5B 1B5, Tel: (506)
529-3101, Fax: (506) 529-4930, E-mail: hmstrans@nbnet.nb.ca on or before Tuesday,
October 14, 2008, setting out their choice of official language for the hearing and why
the application should be denied.

DATED at the City of Saint John, New Brunswick, this 22™ day of September, 2008.

BY THE BO/;ARD
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Lorraine R. Légere

Secretary

New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board

P.O. Box 5001

15 Market Square

Saint John, NB E2L 4Y9

Tel:  (506) 658-2504

Fax:  (506) 652-7300

Email: general@nbeub.ca and Irlegere@nbeub.ca
Website: www.nbeub.ca




